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  SUE’S CORNER... 

I am so thrilled to say “We are surviving”!   
Praise God!  Honestly there were moments 
that we thought different.  Cutting expenses 
and using volunteers as much as possible 
has helped get us through the pandemic and 

freeze. I know of several centers, similar to what HHAC 
does, that have not made it.  Please help us get healthy 
by continuing to come back to our activities and events.                                                                     
Speaking of events...did you know we have an event 
planning committee?  Many of the things listed in this 
newsletter have been planned by them.  Thank you Dee 
Ann Smith, John Hogan, Les Brieden and Cheryl King 
who have so graciously agreed to serve on this                      
committee.                                                                                          
So, what things are being planned?                                    
May 29th is the Defiant Car Show where we will be draw-
ing for a pic-nick table donated by John & Barb Hogan.  
Created in our own wood shop and signed by the Pilots of 
the 2012 World Soaring Competition, this table would be 
a great addition to your back yard or patio. An ice chest 
filled with pic-nick items will be included.    Drawing will 
be Saturday, May 29th during the Deviant Car Show.  
Tickets are 10 for 1 or $25 for 3. During the car show 
there will also be a blood drive.  Call the office for more 
information.                                                                               
Our Spaghetti Dinner will be held Thursday, June 3rd at 6 
pm.  Please let us know you plan on coming by Wednes-
day, June 2.  Tickets are $10.  Entertainment will be fur-
nished by Emmanuel Lutheran Church’s own, Pastor   
Nathan LaFrenz.  You are in for a treat!                                                                                     
On Thursday, July 1st beginning at 6 pm, we are cooling  
things off by offering an Old Fashioned Ice Cream                   
Social. Toni Hull with be our entertainment for the even-
ing.   Plan on having an early dinner then come join us for 
this fun event.  Donations of ice cream, both home-made 
and store bought, are greatly appreciated.  Tickets are 
only $5.00.                                                                                  
We are holding a drawing for a Howa 1500 6.5 Creed-
moor Deer Rifle with Scope donated by First State Bank 
and a Texas Flag donated by Representative Tracy and 
Cheryl King, that flew over our State Capital.  The date of 
the drawing has been changed to Saturday, August 14 
during our Flaming Hot Flea Market. Under the awning 
and parking lot spaces available.  Contact us now for the 
best spaces. Purchase your rifle drawing tickets at the 
office or look for us around town.                                                          
September will be great fun as we hold our Salsa & Salsa 
event.  Do you make great Salsa?  Join the competition 
as we do a tasting for the best in Uvalde.  During the 
evening we will be entertained by the Band, Eztilo, who 
will be playing a variety of music.  Free Salsa dance les-
sons will be given.  Don’t miss this event, it will be great!  

(See Sue’s Corner, page 2)                                                                    
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 (Sue’s Corner, Continued) 

October 9th will be Spooktacular with our costume 
dance. Dress up and come out for a night of dance and 
great costume fun. Band will be announced.                                                                       
On November 4th, get your taste buds ready for our 
Brisket plate sale and BBQ Pit drawing. Brisket, potato 
salad, beans and bread will be featured.  Eat here or 
take it home!                                                                         
Do you craft and wish to earn some extra money for 
Christmas?  We are having a Christmas Craft Fair Fri-
day, November 27th.  Booth spaces are $50 & $75.                                                                                      
To wrap up the year join us Saturday, December 4th 
for our Christmas Dinner and Dance.  Admission will 
be $15.00.  More information will be announced at a 
later date.                                                                                        
These are is just a few events we are planning for the 
upcoming year.  Sounds exciting huh?                                                      
If you wish to volunteer for any of these events please 
call Sue at 830-591-2711.   



We are looking for additional vendors to sell 

their farm items at our weekly Farmer’s       

Market, held at Uvalde’s Town Square                

every Thursday from 10-2.                                               

No craft items or independent vendors please.  

Only Farm items such as produce, fresh eggs, 

home canned items, baked goods and even 

chickens.                                                                              

Call 830-591-2711 for more information.    

Quilts of Grace 

Celebrates 800 

Quilts 

Quilts of Grace                   
remained strong during the worst of Covid-
19.  Volunteers, in their homes, continued to 
cut, iron fabric and create beautiful comfort 
quilts. The quilts are given to CASA, a child 
advocacy program in Uvalde. CASA then gives 
them to children who have been removed 
from their homes due to abuse and/or poor 
living conditions.                                                                                                                                      
Covid-19 was difficult for everyone.  For chil-
dren who suffer abuse, it proved to be even 
worse, putting them, for a longer period of 
time, in the hands of their abusers.                                                                                                                   
Since September of 2018, Quilts of Grace have 
created and donated over 800 quilts to CASA.  
We will be celebrating this milestone by hold-
ing a reception Wednesday, May 26th at 1 pm. 
Join us for refreshments and door prizes.                                                   
Starting in June we will have monthly meet-
ings on Wednesday afternoons. Be looking for 
announcements on Facebook or call HHAC at 
830-591-2711 or Diana Bonnet at 830-613-
0656.   

PIANO DONATED TO 

HHAC…. 

HHAC has been gifted a                 

beautiful piano from Janet 

and Bob Copenhaver to use 

during events such as our Old 

Fashioned Ice Cream Social, Gospel Night Out and 

much more.                                                                                

Janet had this piano for many years and wished it to 

remain within her family.  Thanks Janet and Bob for 

considering us as your family and for donating us such 

a beautiful piano.  What a blessing! It will enjoyed for 

years to come.   

HHAC WILL BE CLOSED                  

MONDAY, MAY 31ST                      

IN OBSERVANCE OF                   

MEMORIAL DAY.                                            

REMEMBER AND                

HONOR.  



LOOKING FOR THAT               

PERFECT PLACE TO 

HAVE A GRADUATION 

PARTY,  RECEPTION, 

COORPORATE EVENT 

WITH LOTS OF ROOM 

TO SPREAD OUT?                                            

HHAC IS YOUR PLACE!                                                                                                

WE ARE NOW AT 100% ON OUR CAPACI-

TY.  DATES ARE FILLING UP FAST.                                

CONTACT US FOR PRICING AT                                           

830-591-2711, DROP BY THE CENTER OR 

GO TO OUR  WEBSITE:                                

HERBYHAMACTIVITYCENTER.ORG 

Memorial/Honorarium 
Donations 

IN MEMORY OF:  

Johnny & Roselyn Rambie from                                       
John & Barbara Hogan 

(Apologies for the misinformation in last 
month’s newsletter concerning the above 

Memorial) 

Dave Hogan from Gary & Laurie Tipton, Pam & 
Chuck Thomas, Barb & Ray Wheeler, Brian & 

Lorna Power 

Dave Hogan from Jackie Thomas 

Dave Hogan From Jan Elliott 

Dave Hogan from Jimmy & Sue Rankin 

Stan Metcalf from Ray Robison 

CHICKS EAT OUT (CEO) 

EVERY WEDENSDAY AT 11:30 

JUNE’S SCHEDULE 

June 2nd—Town House 

June 9th—Hangar 6 

June 16th– Ofelia’s  

June 23th—Broadway 830 

June 30—Julio’s 

PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS                              

TODAY FOR…. 

 

DRAWING FOR 
OUR PIC-NICK   
TABLE & ICE 
CHEST—$10 FOR 
ONE TICKET $25 
FOR 3.                       

DONATED BY JOHN & BARBARA HOGAN                         
DRAWING MAY 29TH. 

 

SPAGHETTI                      
DINNER                    
THURSDAY,                
JUNE 3—$10.00 

 

DRAWING FOR A 
HOWA 1500 6.5 
CREEDMOOR 
DEER RIFLE               
W/NIKON SCOPE.  
AND A TEXAS 
FLAG WHICH                                                 
FLEW OVER OUR 
STATE CAPITAL .                               

DONATION OF $10 FOR TICKET $25 FOR 3.                
DRAWING AUGUST 14TH.   

RIFLE AND SCOPE DONATED BY FIRST 
STATE BANK OF UVALDE.  FLAG DONATED 
BY STATE REPRESENTATIVE TRACY &       
CHERYL KING.   



WOOD WORKING                                          
INSTRUCTION WITH                                

LES BRIEDEN                                    
TUESDAY’S FROM                                                

9:00—11:30 am &                                                     
6:00-9:00 pm 

$5 a session or $30 a 
month 

 Two or more must be in the woodshop with 
a Center representative being one of them.  

LINE DANCING AT 
HHAC CAN BE 
BENEFICIAL TO 

YOUR 
HEALTH...BOTH 
MENTAL AND 

PHYSICAL 

WEDNESDAY’S @ 
1:00  

FREE AND FUN! 

FARMER’S MARKET  

EVERY THURSDAY 

FROM 10 AM TO 2 PM 

AT UVALDE’S TOWN SQUARE. 

WATER AEROBIC CLASSES :                            

Water Babes 8:30a (Mon, Tues, Thurs)      

Arthritis Class 10:00a (Mon, Tues, Thurs)                                    

Water Babes 1:30p  (Mon, Tues, Thurs)                                                 

Mixed Class: 5:00p  (Mon, Tues, & Thurs)             

Bio-Wave Class-6p (Mon-Thurs)                              

POOL USE FEE $60.00 INCLUDES WATER 

AEROBICS & OPEN POOL                   

OR $8.00 PER DAILY VISIT 

Open Pool Hours 
Two people must be in the pool area at all 

times 
Monday - 2:30 - 4:30 pm 
Tuesday - 2:30 - 4:30 pm 
Wednesday - 10:00 am - 12:30 pm/2:30pm-
4:00pm 
Thursday - 2:30 - 4:30 pm 
Friday - 8:30 am - 11:00 am  

 

 

WEEKLY EVENTS AT HERBY HAM ACTIVITY CENTER   

WHAT ARE SOME OF THE BENEFITS TO                  
PLAYING BINGO BESIDES WINNING $$$? 

 Cognitive Abilities Are Boosted. Simply 
put, playing bingo can   improve your brain's 
processing speeds, alertness, and memory 
capabilities, according to a study. ... 

 Hand-Eye Coordination Is Improved. ... 

 Physical Health Is Strengthened. ... 

 Social Participation Is Increased. … 

 Healing from some types of surgery is sped up… 

  

TUESDAY & FRIDAY AT 7 PM— SUNDAY AT 2 PM 

 We will not have Bingo Friday, April 2 and Sunday, April 4th 
due to Good Friday and Easter.  We will have Bingo Thursday, 

April 1 instead.   

 

AFTERNOON GAMES AT HHAC 

Pinochle—Monday @  1:30 pm 

Bridge—Monday @ 12:30 pm 

Dominoes (42) - Wednesday @ 1:00 pm 


